
 

 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1592/22-23                                            28.11.2022 

 

Circular (Grade 3 to 12) 
Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that the Annual Sports Day for Grades 3 to 12 will be held on  

Tuesday, 6th December 2022 at Skyline University College Ground, Sharjah  as per the 

following schedule: 

 

S. No Grade Events 

 

Timings 

1.  Grade 3 to 4 

&  

Grade 5 to 12 

(Girls) 

 Opening Ceremony  

 Drill Display & Gymkhana  Races 

(Gr. 3 to 4) 

 Athletic  Events (Gr. 5 to 12) 

 

9.00 am to 12.30 

p.m 

2.  Grade 5 to 12 

(Boys) 
 

 Athletic  events & Closing Ceremony 1.30 pm to 4.30 

pm 

 

Students are instructed to come in their House uniform and sports shoes on the day of 

the event and bring their own sufficient lunch / refreshment along with them. They are not 

allowed to bring any electronic gadgets (mobile phone / camera / Tab.  etc.) with them.  

 

Pre-selection and finals for all categories of events will be done during the Sports Day at 

the venue only. 

 

The following points may kindly be noted: 
 

Grade III & IV students and Grade V-XII (Girls) : Students will reach school by the 

usual bus in the morning. They will be taken to the venue from the school and after the 

event the students will be taken back to school and their dispersal will be at 2:00 pm. The 

buses will ply accordingly.  

 

Students using own transport should report to the school before 7.15 a.m. Own Transport 

students’ parents should come to the school for  picking  their ward by 02:00 p.m.. 

 

Grade V to XII (Boys) : Students using school transport will be picked up from their 

respective stops so that they will reach the venue before 1.00 p.m. and will leave the venue 

after the programme by 5.00 p.m. Buses will ply accordingly. Please contact the driver for 

the timings.  
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Students using own transport should report to the school before 12.15 p.m. Own Transport 

students’ parents should come to the school for  picking  their ward by 5.00 p.m.. 

 

Entry to the Skyline University College ground is restricted for parents and in case of any 

information / urgency, parents can contact the school reception. 

 

Looking forward to your sincere support as always. 

 

With regards 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


